
  

Call Strong for Honda on 

Auck:  0800 634 2914

WTGN: 0508 478 766

January 2020

Dear Valued Customer

 

Special Notice Regarding "Honda Parts"

 

As of December 2019, Strong for Honda has terminated their long term supply

agreement with what was Strong Honda SI.  Strong for Honda Parts Connection,

both in Auckland and Wellington have no further connection with the outlet in

Christchurch and cannot comment or help with any credits, service issues or

complaints initiated from the Christchurch outlet.

 

However, as per the attached flyer, both Strong for Honda Auckland and

Wellington can help and assist with any Honda Parts enquiry you have.  We are

able to send any small parts overnight and larger items within 2-3 days from

order, depending on your South Island location.

 

So, if you want quality service and parts for your Honda customers, call or

message us and have access to New Zealand's largest stock holding of Used, New

and aftermarket Honda parts.  

Strong for Honda Parts Connection has been specialising in the dismantling and

supply of quality Honda parts since 1987 and have a team of experienced staff

ready to help you between 8am and 5pm Monday to Friday or 9am to 1pm

Saturday from the Auckland branch.  Any requests sent outside of these hours

will be processed in the first 2 hours of the following work day.

http://www.partsconnection.co.nz
https://files.constantcontact.com/2f3ef274201/9b1c6666-b62d-4d9c-a3d8-a1c0f8181fae.pdf
https://stronghonda.co.nz/


 

"We look forward to helping you help your customers"

 

Regards

The Team at Strong for Honda Parts Connection
 

  



VISIT OUR WEBSITE

https://stronghonda.co.nz/


 

https://stronghonda.co.nz/

